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Review of the Draft Supplemental Environmental Impact Report (DSEIR) for  

High School No. 5 Project 
 

The South Coast Air Quality Management District (SCAQMD) staff appreciates the 

opportunity to comment on the above-mentioned document.  The following comment is 

intended to provide guidance to the Lead Agency and should be incorporated into the 

Final SEIR as appropriate. 

 

The proposed project could require additional remedial activities due to potential sources 

of soil contamination from previous land uses on the project site and within the project 

area.  As a result, the SCAQMD staff recommends that the Lead Agency ensure 

compliance with SCAQMD Rule 1166.   

 

Pursuant to Public Resources Code Section 21092.5, SCAQMD staff requests that the 

Lead Agency provide the SCAQMD with written responses to all comments contained 

herein prior to the adoption of the Final EIR.  Further, staff is available to work with the 

lead agency to address these issues and any other questions regarding air quality that may 

arise.  Please contact Dan Garcia, Air Quality Specialist CEQA Section, at (909) 396-

3304, if you have any questions regarding these comments. 
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